From:

Joe Iouis Wildman <joelouis@pacific.net>

To:

<bos@mendocinocounty.org>

CC:

Nicole French <frenchn@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:

7/27/2017 5:41 PM

Subject:

Re: MCERA Board Interview

Dear Board Members,

I had arranged to appear for an interview on 8/8/2017 but have been informed that the interviews have been moved up to 8/1/17. Unfortunately, I have a medical procedure scheduled for 8/1 and will not be able to appear.

Please do not consider this a lack of interest in serving.

I was advised that I can provide additional information beyond what I've provided already in lieu of the interview but frankly I can't guess what questions you may have.

The majority of you have known me for decades and are familiar with my work. Hopefully that, along with my application, will be adequate for you to assess my candidacy for this post.

If you wish to submit any questions to me in writing, I will be happy to respond.

Thank you for your consideration.

Joe Louis Wildman (707) 367-0910

Sent from my iPhone

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

JUL 28 2017

RECEIVED

WAH CALIFORNIA